
 

 

 

 

 

Campbell Phillips 
Director D2 Drumline 
29 Fairfield Ave 
Camberwell, Vic, 3124 
 
Dear Cam,  
 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and the D2 Drumline for your 
involvement in the 2012 RaboDirect Rebels Winter Ball held at Crown Palladium on June 
2.  
 
I have received many rave reviews about the performance and that it was certainly the 
highlight of my night!  
 
To carry the branding from match day to our inaugural ball was very important and you 
were able to adapt the performance perfectly. The opening performance really did set 
the tone for the rest of the night especially with the high energy you all bought to the 
stage.  
 
Once again you were very easy to work with leading up to the event and I appreciate the 
creative advice you were able to contribute to ensure we had the most impact without 
affecting the budget. The crew as a whole were on time and very easy to work with and 
visually your performance is unlike anything else I have seen in the market at the 
moment.  
 
I would recommend the D2 Drumline to any corporate event looking for an edge or 
impact performance, you will not be disappointed!  
 
Belinda Keay 
Event Coordinator 


